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Goodbye to Year 6 

Today we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils as they take on the next step to High School. 

We will miss you, but know it’s your time to fly, discover new talents and become the person you 

dream to be. Believe in yourselves, because we all do!  

You are awesome, strong and kind and can achieve ANYTHING!  

School re-opens on Wednesday 4th September. We look forward to welcoming you back then. 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

100% 93.3% 94.4% 89.7% 89.1% 93.5% 94.8% 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Whole Class 

Year 1:  Harry 

Year 2:  Marcella 

Year 3:  Whole Class 

Year 4:  Lyra 

Year 5:  Theo G. 

Year 6:  Danny 



In Reception...The children made us extremely 

proud in their assembly on Monday morning. They all sang 
beautifully and remembered their lines so well! This week, 
Reception took a trip to Year 1 to prepare themselves for 
September. They got to know their new teachers, explored 
their new classroom and most importantly found out where 
the toilets and coat pegs will be! We are incredibly proud of 
each and every one of them and feel very privileged to have 
been part of their journey so far. We would also like to thank 
all of our fantastic parents/carers who have played such an 
important part in supporting the children throughout their 
first year in school. Have a fantastic Summer! 

In Year 1…What a fantastic final week 
Year 1 have had. We started the week 
with our transition into Year 2, the   
children loved working with Miss    
Karalius! We then enjoyed making our 
zoo enclosures as part of our DT       
project. Well done for the most     
amazing year, Year 1!                          
Have a brilliant Summer!!  

In Year 2...Wow, what an amazing year 
we have had in Year 2! I am so proud of 
all of our wonderful children and will 
miss them all dearly. Thank you all for 
your support this year, it is very much 
appreciated. I hope you have a gorgeous, 
restful summer and are excited for       
another incredible year in Year 3. .. 

In Year 3...To end their year, the       
tremendous Year 3 have been helping 
others. They completed their ‘Moving 
for Mary’s Meals’ circuit and raised a 
whopping £200. This means that 
Mary’s Meals’ will be able to feed 10 
children for a whole year! Thank you 

to everyone who supported us.  

In Year 4…Year 4 have had a wonderful 
end to the year. The tote bags are now 
finished and ready to take home. Thank 
you to all our wonderful helpers—we 
were very grateful. Enjoy your Summer 
and see you all in September in YEAR 5! 
Mrs Anderson is very excited and loved 
meeting everyone this week.  

In Year 5...Year 5 have had a great 
final week. They’ve shown all of our 
‘Penketh Powers’ as well as            
exceeding the school expectations. I 
couldn’t be prouder of them. We’ve 
finished our Geography work and 
prepared some art work for our new 
classroom. Happy Summer! 

In Year 6…the children have spent 
time with their Reception buddies for 
the last time, enjoying some outdoor 
activities. Today they have been busy 
wandering around school asking staff 
to sign their shirts as a keepsake of 
their time at Penketh Primary. We 
will miss them all! 



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Football & Rugby Superstars; Arthur P. (Player of the Week from Whittle Hall 
JFC), Ray (Season Participation and ‘great tackling’ trophies and medals for        
excellent footballing skills from Eagle Roma JFC), Ellis (Certificate from Striker 
Academy), Joshua (Season Participation trophy and Bull of the Week Certificate 
from Bank Quay Bulls ARLFC), Rose (Season Participation medal & Coaches Player 
of the Year from Crosfields U10’s JFC), Hayden (Season Participation trophy from 
Grappenhall Sports FC), Arthur A. (Season Participation medal, Top Tackler       
certificate from Latchford Giants ARLFC & medal from Eagle JFC ) & Rex, who     
received a special trophy for scoring lots of goals and great tackling! 

 Super Swimmers; Emily (Level 5), Ellie (10 metres), Abel (Level 2), Georgia 
(Level 3) & Axel (Level 4). 

 Dance Superstars; Isla, Sofia, Isabella & Effie (Stars of the Week from Abigail 
Barlow Dance Academy), Lailah (Level 1, Grade 1, Merit for Classical Ballet). 

 Gymnast; Georgia (Star of the Week from Warrington Gymnastics Club). 

 Yohan, who has achieved Level 2A in English and Maths from Kumon.  

 Lucas, who received a Certificate of Merit from The Young Writers 2024 for a short 
story which will be published in a Young Writers Anthology.  

 Vinnie, who was presented with Star of the Week from his Beaver group.  


